
 
 
 

1st November, 1915. 
 

 
 
Madam, 
 

I have it in command from His Majesty 

the King to inform you, as next-of-kin of the 

late 

        

         CAPTAIN RONALD HUGH WALROND ROSE, 

 

of the Scottish Rifles, that this Officer was 

mentioned in a Despatch from Field Marshal Sir 

John French dated the 14th January, 1915, for 

gallant and distinguished service in the field. 

        

         His Majesty desires to condole with you 

on the loss you have sustained and to express 

his high appreciation of the services of the 

late Captain R  W. Rose. H

I have the honour to be, 
 
 Your obedient Servant, 

 
 

 

Mrs R.H.Rose, 
The Padlock, 

Hooton. 
Chester. 

Lieutenant-Colonel, 
Assistant Military Secretary. 


